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Monthly Highlights:


1. Added two members.


2. Planning for January meeting with CTO to discuss: 
 

•  How porn was allegedly accessed on MCPS Chromebooks

• Google smart features enabled by default

• facial recognition software policy/proposal


3. Provided statement to Washington Post on above 


4. Helped parent get Brawlstars game blocked on MCPS Chromebooks,


5. Sponsored community viewing of “Screenagers: The Next Chapter” for 
approx. 750 people.


6. Search for new chair.


7. Planning for Social Dilemma Community Movie Night



